
 

Town of Leverett 
Americans with Disabilities Act Public Notice 

 
The Town of Leverett does not discriminate on the basis of disability in 
admission to, access to, or operation of its programs, services or activities.  
The Town of Leverett does not discriminate on the basis of disability in its 
hiring or employment practices.  
 
This notice is provided as required by Title II of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) and by Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973.   
 
Questions, complaints or requests for 
additional information may be sent to:  
 
Marjorie McGinnis, ADA Coordinator 
9 Montague Road, Leverett, MA  01054 
townadministrator@leverett.ma.us 
413-548-9699   
 
 
 
Persons with disabilities who need either auxiliary aids and services for 
effective communication, written materials in alternative formats, or 
reasonable modifications in policies and procedures in order to access 
programs and activities of the Town of Leverett, are invited to make their 
needs known to program staff or to the ADA Coordinator.  
 
Keep this notice posted in a prominent public place.  This notice is 
available in alternative formats, including audiotape and electronic media 
from the ADA Coordinator.  
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